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This proposed change is an agregious and flagrant attempt to take away any local 

control citizens have left.  Your liberal ideas have brought this state to the brink of 

ruin. Getting the lotto instituted with promise of a "kicker" and then using that kicker to 

fund other things has certainly eroded your credibility. But now to remove any public 

trust that could be left is a poke in the eye to every voter in this state, liberal and 

conservative. 

   This bill should quickly be tabled (or die) or withdrawn.  Local citizens have been 

deciding their own fates for years.  There are Sheriff Districts and Law Enforcement 

Levies all over the state. We do not need "Big Brother" further removing any 

taxpayers freedoms. 


